
From the Minister of State

Andrew Stephenson
Great Minster House

33 Horseferry Road

London

SW1P 4DR
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The Deposited Papers Clerk
House of Parliament
London SW1A 0AA


23 June 2020
Dear Deposited Papers Clerk
I would like to place copies of the Safeguarding Directions as committed to in my WMS dated 23 June in the libraries of both the House of Commons and the House of Lords.
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Andrew Stephenson

